
 
 
 
 
 

 
DATE: November 14, 2022 

 
TO:  All Vendors 
 
FROM: Rob Taylor, Procurement Contracts Officer 

State Purchasing Bureau (SPB) 
 
SUBJECT: Invitation to Bid (ITB) 6704 OF Attachment “E”  
 
This is to notify all Vendors, who responded to the above-referenced ITB, that the State 
of Nebraska intends to award the contract for 2023 or Current Production Year Police All 
Wheel Drive (AWD) 5 Passenger Mid-Size Utility Vehicles to: 
 

• Anderson Auto Group – E85 Primary and E15 Secondary Awards 
• Gene Steffy Auto Group – E15 Primary Award  

 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Nebraska. 

 


